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This Week... 
 

In phonics, we learnt how to read longer words 
with ing, ed and est at the end. We read words 
such as ‘swimming, jumped, grunted and 
strongest’. Our new tricky words this week are 
‘out’ and ‘today’. We have been practising our 
spelling and wrote words like ‘helped, softest and 
snapping’.   
 

In maths, we have been learning all about the 
composition of number 6. We have been using the 
part part whole model to record this.   

 
In our continuous provision, we have had an 
Australian theme. We have been using the pegs to 
make the Australian flag, playing koala and 
ladders and catching the correct number of fish 
from the Great Barrier Reef aka, the water tray.    
 

Don’t forget to follow us on Twitter to see 
photographs of all our fun activities. @ListerInf_Rec 

 
 

Star of the Week  
 

Bluebells: Gabriel Claudimo 
 

Daffodils: Ara Maroufi 
 
 
 
 
 

These children have been caught going over and 
above this week! 

 

This Week’s Book 

 

Mini Topic Week  

We are going to be learning all about life in 
Australia to complete our topic of ‘Up. Up 
and Away’. The children will be making 

sandwiches to go on a virtual picnic to Bondi 
Beach! Please see your child’s teacher if they 
have any allergies to Ham, Cheese or Jam. 
Remember to complete a consent form on 

parent app.  

Thank you!   

We love to see and hear about your child’s achievements at home. We would love if you would share these with us on Seesaw.  

We would love to see their reading, writing, maths, creative and physical skills at home. Have they learnt to ride a 2 wheeler bike? 
Have they learnt to make their bed? Can they tie their shoe laces/ fasten buttons/buckles?  Let us know!  

Weather changes 
As the weather is improving children are 

encouraged to bring a hat on days when we are 
expecting sun, to protect them while playing 

outside. We also recommend applying sun cream to 
your child in the morning before they come to 

school.  As the weather is very changeable we do 
still recommend bringing a coat. 


